
The South Mississippi Branch Experiment Station is located at 711 W. North St., Poplarville, MS 
39470 (across from Pearl River Community College). From the intersection of Highways 11 and 
26, go ½ mile north on Hwy. 11 and one block west on W. North Street. The Trial Gardens are 
open daily during daylight hours. Removal of plant materials is prohibited. For questions about 
the gardens, call 601-795-4525.  
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The 2018 Blueberry Jubilee will be 
held in Poplarville on Saturday, June 9.  
The Trials Gardens at the South 
Mississippi Branch Experiment Station 
and tours of the USDA-ARS Southern 
Horticultural Laboratory will be 

included on the one-hour wagon tours that will depart 
from behind the courthouse in downtown Poplarville 
every 30 minutes between 9:00 AM and 2:00 PM, 
weather permitting. Visitors wishing to walk through 
the Trial and Display Gardens at their leisure may 
drive to the station at 711 W. North Street and park in 
the gravel parking area. (www.blueberryjubilee.org.)

We invite you to visit our All-America Selections Display Garden at 
the experiment station in Poplarville. The Pearl River County Master 
Gardeners have done a fantastic job designing, planting, and maintaining 
our 2018 AAS Display Garden. The 2018 Blueberry Jubilee on June 9 
would be a great time to visit and see many AAS Winners in bloom. 

This year, we are competing with other gardens across the U.S. and 
Canada in the 2018 AAS Display Garden Design Challenge, with the 
theme “Get Social in the Garden.” Here’s how you can help:
1. Visit our AAS Display Garden between now and September 15.
2. Take a selfie or garden photo in our AAS Display Garden to post on 

your favorite social media site.
3. Be sure to include the hashtag #AASWinners in all of your Facebook, 

Twitter, Instagram, and Pinterest posts!


